
 
 

Ref. No:- NIPER-R/Recruit/01/2019-20                                            Date:-26.11.2021 

Notice 

It is intimated to all the eligible candidates against the advertisement number NIPER-

R/Recruit/01/2019-20, dated 17 August 2020, that the call letter to appear in the 

written examination has been sent through email on their registered email id as 

mentioned in the application form. In case candidate has not received the call letter 

they may write their concern at email: recruitment.niperr@gmail.com and 

registrar@niperraebareli.edu.in mentioning their form number and name with a valid 

ID proof. 

 

 

 Sd/ 

Registrar 
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